
• 

TIME: 7:00 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

JUNE 20, 1994 

PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, caucus Room 

PRESENT: Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor J. v. Stone 
Councilmembers Mark Beasley 

Sally Beals 
James Singer 
Brooks Compton 
c. Mark Kingseed 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Gregory Horn 
Assistant to the City Manager Judith Gilleland 

Mr. Horn reviewed for Council information received from the 
City of Dublin, Ohio, relative to an Inducement Agreement between 
Dublin and Central Ohio Ice Rinks, Inc. to assist in the 
construction of dual ice rinks in the City of Dublin. This 
information was distributed to City Council for their review and 
further discussion. 

Mr. Horn distributed to council information received from 
the Ohio Municipal League relative to a meeting held of the sub­
committee of the Senate Select Committee on Annexation (HBJO). 

Following discussion concerning a proposed contract with 
Great Traditions as Master Developer of the residential pods in 
and around the Yankee Trace Golf course, council concurred that 
the following meeting schedule be tentatively set, pending 
agreement with a contract between the city of Centerville and 
Great Traditions consummated on Thursday, June 23: 

Monday, June 27 
Council Work Session Meeting 7:00 PM 
Council Meeting 8:00 PM 

Tuesday, June 28 
Council meet with City Planning Commission 
immediately following their regularly scheduled 
meeting. 

Tuesday, July 5 
meeting between City Council, City Planning commission, 
Great Traditions and David Jensen Associates, Inc. 

council concurred that a donation of $1,000.00 be given 
toward the construction of a State Korean War Memorial, 
contingent upon the construction of this being constructed upon 
the proposed site in the City of Dayton, Ohio. 



• 

Marilyn J. McLaughl 
Clerk of Council 


